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PLANO, Texas, January 2, 2019 – Toyota Financial Services (TFS) announced it is offering payment relief
options to its customers affected by the current federal government shutdown. This broad outreach includes any
Toyota Financial Services (TFS) or Lexus Financial Services (LFS) customer financially burdened by the
government shutdown, including furloughed workers, businesses and employees of businesses directly affected
by the shutdown, government contractors, and suppliers.

Affected lease and finance customers in good standing with their accounts may be eligible to take advantage of
up to two months of finance contract payment extensions or lease deferred payments.

Customers who would like to discuss their account options are encouraged to contact TFS or LFS:

Toyota Financial Services customers may call 800-874-8822 or contact TFS via email using the Mail Center
function after logging into ToyotaFinancial.com.

Lexus Financial Services customers may call 800-874-7050 or contact LFS via email using the Mail Center
function after logging into LexusFinancial.com.

http://www.toyotafinancial.com/

